Acting Director Tony Pham

U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement

600 12th St, SW

Washington, DC 20536

Dear Acting Director Pham,

There are at least 130 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in ICE family detention facilities. The conditions in these places are not adequate to prevent the spread of the virus, thus putting the health of families and children at grave risk. Requesting asylum is a human right, and families must be able to pursue this right safely.
I call on you to release all families from ICE detention. Parents and children should be released together, as separation is never in the best interests of the child.

Sincerely,

